
 

 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

Etheridge Shire Council wishes to  
 

advise  
 

Georgetown Swimming Pool will be 
closed to the public at the following 
dates and times due to the school’s 

Swimming Program 
 

October 9 11.30am – 3pm 

October 16 11.30am – 3pm  

October 23 11.30am – 3pm 

October 30 11.30am – 3pm 

November 6 11.30am – 3pm 

November 13 11.30am – 3pm 

November 17 Swimming Carnival 

 
Council apologises for any inconvenience this may cause.  

 
 
 

 
Ken Timms 
Chief Executive Officer  
Etheridge Shire Council  


